SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OCTOBER 19, 2016

The Special Town Meeting of the Board of Trustees of Caseyville Township was called to order
at 6 p.m. by Supervisor Canty who directed Clerk Jacknewitz to call the roll, and upon roll call
the following members answered present: Trustees Lemansky, and Donovan; absent Moody,
and Chrismore. Also present John Waldron, highway commissioner, Tim Fleming, attorney,
Todd Fleming, sewer system operations attorney, Joe Steinhauer, security, Henry Siekmann,
auditor, Deborah Moore, Sandy Nunez, Mark Blackburn, Debi Blackburn, Montica Casey Watt,
Justin Renner, Linda Hoppe, Ruth Huber, Claude Cable, Mary Ortiz, Terri Hoef, Carol Clark.

Clerk Jacknewitz informed the Board the Special Meeting public notice was published in a local
newspaper on Saturday, October 15, 2016.

Highway Commissioner Waldron stated there was a discrepancy found in the Highway
Commissioners report concerning the Bridge Fund.

Supervisor Canty stated the Bridge Fund balance is correct, it was the Highway Commissioners
report that was inaccurate.

Highway Commissioner Waldron stated that going forward, he would like to see the monthly
ending balance reports for all Road District accounts, along with each monthly Highway
Commissioners report.

Carol Clark informed the Board that all accounts match with the Highway Commissioners reportt.

There being no further business to come before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Mr.
Lemansky, second by Mr. Donovan, and motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

EN




